
 
 

Reminder regarding the use of mobile phones and 

other recording devices on the school campus. 
 

 It is school policy to ban the use of mobile phones on the school campus, in any 

way or for any purpose by pupils during school hours or while participating in 

any school related activities.  

 

 Mobile phones are intrusive, inconvenient and distracting in a school situation. 

In addition to the inconvenience, mobile phones are a potential for, and real 

source of, bullying and abuse through text messaging and through the 

dissemination of inappropriate images on social media. 

 

 All communication devices are also strictly prohibited as per the code of 

behaviour. 

 

 Essential contact with home can be facilitated through the school. 

 

 If a phone is seen, or rings, or is used in any fashion during school hours, it will 

be confiscated and retained in the Principal’s office until it is collected by a 

parent/guardian.  

 

 The possession or use of mobile phones during school hours on the premises, or 

while participating in any school related activities will be treated as a serious 

breach of school discipline. 

 

 

For any further information regarding our policy around the usage of mobile phones, 

please refer to the code of behaviour. 


